
CIRCULAR NO. 3/15.                                                                         January 14, 2015. 

 

  
(For circulation among members of the Governing Council, Secretaries of State Units and to 

all affiliates.) 
  
  
Dear Comrade, 
  
Dharna programme on 6

th
 February, 2015 at Jantar Mantar, New Delhi - Deferred 

  
The Election Commission has announced polling for Delhi State on 7

th
 February, 2015 followed 

by counting on 10
th

 February 2015. Because of this announcement the entire State machinery 

of Delhi will be busy with polling arrangements during the first week of February, 2015 thereby 

making it difficult to hold any Dharna or demonstration during the period. In the aforesaid 

context we are constrained to defer our proposed Dharna programme on 6
th

 February, 2015. 
  
We, therefore, call upon our affiliates, members and activists to cancel their travel 

arrangement and accommodation etc. for the Dharna immediately.  We will advise you further 

developments as and when those will take place. 
  
With warm greetings, 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
  
  
( S. R. SEN GUPTA ) 
GENERAL SECRETARY 
 


